
   
    
  

    
Colaba-Bandra-SEEPZ Metro-3 Corridor   

  

Statement by MMRC Spokesperson –  
  
All issues raised and representations received from KG residents have been addressed and suitably 
replied. MMRC has not received any new representations today from any of the PAPs or the organisers 
of agitation. Any new issues raised will be appropriately resolved and will be conveyed to the applicants.  
  
For further information please contact: -    
   
Vaidehi Khadse/Sr. AGM (PR) 
9028543087 
vaidehi.more@mmrcl.com 
 
  
Niti Tamse/AM (PR) 
8369727364 
niti.tamse@mmrcl.com 
 
  
 
 
   
   


